
 

 

 

The Elective Dept. welcomes incoming 5th graders who will 

attend Bush Middle School next year and their parents to a 
fun-filled night of presentations and performances 

highlighting ART, BAND, CHOIR,  DEBATE,  
ORCHESTRA and THEATRE. 

 
Bush Middle School’s Elective Department has an award- 
winning tradition of excellence.  Join us for an informative 

night detailing elective courses offered.  At the fair, students 
and parents can meet the teachers, receive brochures and 

hear from the counselors. 
 

Our Electives Fair is a “hot ticket.” Therefore, overflow 
parking is available at the church next door.  Bush students 

will be available at both entrances to direct visitors. 
 

Tuesday, January 28, 2014 

Barbara Bush Middle School 
 

6:00 to 6:30 pm 
Parent Presentation from the Counselors 

In the Cafeteria 
 

6:30 to 7:50 pm 
Meet the Elective Teachers 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU! 
 


